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*Gifts of $1,000+ qualify for The Founders’ Society

701 East Marshall Street | West Chester, PA 19380

If a box is not checked, your donation will go 
unrestricted to the hospital’s greatest need.

PLEASE DESIGNATE MY GIFT TO:

¨ Unrestricted for hospital’s greatest need
¨ Emergency Response Fund
¨ Abramson Cancer Center at CCH
¨ Emergency Department
¨ Heart & Vascular at CCH
¨ Nursing Excellence & Education
¨ Orthopaedics
Women’s Health Service
¨ Maternity ¨ OB/GYN Clinic
¨ NICU	 ¨ Pediatrics

¨ Other 

YES!  	I want to save lives and support Chester County Hospital with a gift of:

Checks payable to The Chester County Hospital Foundation

¨	 Credit Card: (Or visit ChesterCountyHospital.org/Giving or call 610.431.5642)

¨ Visa    ¨  Mastercard    ¨  Discover    ¨  AmEx

CREDIT CARD #	   EXP DATE	 SIGNATURE 	

My gift is:  ¨ In memory of ____________________________  ¨ In honor of _ ___________________________________

PLEASE CONFIRM OR PROVIDE THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION:

Email:	 Phone:	 Type:  ¨  Cell  ¨  Home

¨	 Gift to be anonymous.

Celebrating
HEALTH CARE HEROES

It’s hard to believe that we are facing the two-year mark since the COVID-19 pandemic began. 
Through it all, our resilience and extraordinary efforts have been defined by our Health Care 
Heroes. Each year, we celebrate National Doctors’ Day, March 30, and National Nurses Day, 
May 6 – a perfect time to honor the outstanding work of our Chester County Hospital team 
members. As healthcare professionals, we made the commitment to serve our community – of 
course, we did not expect to be responding to a once a century pandemic while navigating the 
largest expansion project in the hospital’s history, however, we have risen to the challenge.

The spring season signifies a time for renewal, growth, 
and a re-energized focus on the future. Chester 
County Hospital’s expansion has opened the door for 
many exciting advancements, including cutting-edge 
cardiovascular procedures (TAVR and transfusionless heart 
surgery), state-of-the-art orthopaedic techniques, and 
the development of the new Breast Health Center at The 
Abramson Cancer Center at Chester County Hospital.

Now, more than ever, philanthropic support is central to the programmatic growth 
within our clinical specialties. With innovative new treatment options and leading 
edge technology, Chester County Hospital continues our mission to bring world class 
healthcare to our community while providing compassionate, patient-centered care. 

(over, please)

¨  $_________________

March 2022



Chester County Hospital, which is part of Penn Medicine, is a non-profit organization dedicated to the health and well-being of the people of Chester County and surrounding areas. Our team is 
grateful to the generous donors and volunteers whose philanthropic nature and commitment to quality health care helps sustain the charitable mission of the hospital. 

The Foundation was created in 1983 to support Chester County Hospital. Gifts to The Chester County Hospital Foundation have an immediate impact on our community’s health and well-being. It 
is Chester County Hospital’s Vision to be the leading provider of care, in the region and a national model for quality, service excellence, and fiscal stewardship. Donor support for the hospital has 
helped us invest in people, programs, cutting edge technology, and state-of-the-art facilities. Exciting advances in patient care continue as we make forward-looking commitments to future care 
initiatives. 

Chester County Hospital provides quality medical and nursing services regardless of an individual’s source of income or source of payment. The hospital is committed to serving all members of 
its community. In addition, the hospital provides health activities and programs to support the community. These activities include wellness programs, community education programs and 
specialty programs for the elderly, medically underserved, and a variety of broad community support activities.

OTHER WAYS TO GIVE:

¨	 I have included Chester County Hospital in my 
estate plans.

¨	 I am interested in receiving information 
regarding how to make a gift through my IRA, 
will, or estate plan.

¨	 Enclosed is information regarding matching gift 
opportunities through my employer.

¨	 Kindly remove my name from your mailing 
list. You may also call 610.431.5642 or email 
Kimberly.Pierce@pennmedicine.upenn.edu to 
be removed from our mailing list.

Health Care

HERO
Chester County Hospital Health Care Hero(es) to be Honored (First and Last Name)

Health Care Hero’s Specialty and Location (office/practice, department, area, floor, etc.)

Please share a note of thanks with your Health Care Hero and tell us why they mean so much to you.

____________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________

Your name:_________________________________________________________________

Make Your Gift In Honor of Your Health Care Hero…

It has been an unprecedented time in healthcare in general, but also for our community in 
particular. The pandemic has not yet abated, and now we face another significant challenge 
with the recent closures of two nearby hospitals. Our Executive Leadership Team is working 
diligently to execute strategic plans and create proactive solutions as we absorb these 
variations in our market. The recent completion of our Emergency Department renovation and 
expansion is certainly well-timed to help navigate these changes. 

It is embedded in our culture to treat every patient who walks through our door as our family, 
friend, or neighbor and this will remain steadfast as we adapt and adjust to the new healthcare 
realities surrounding our community. Chester County Hospital is ready for when you and your 
loved ones need us most. 

This spring, please consider making a gift in honor of your Health Care Heroes along with a 
note of gratitude – your sentiments are shared with the team and are especially meaningful 
during this challenging time. Thank you for your continued support of Chester County 
Hospital.

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Duncan 
President & CEO


